
 

 

 

 

7th Place closes at Robert Street on Monday, December 2 

Beginning Monday, December 2, the west side 
of the 7th Place intersection will be closed at 
Robert Street. This closure is needed for Xcel 
Gas to work on their utilities. Work is expected 
to take one week to complete, weather 
permitting.   

Drivers wanting to go east on 7th Place will 
detour north on Minnesota Street, east on 7th 
Street, and south on Robert Street. 

Access on Robert Street 

• Access to driveways off Robert Street will 
be maintained 

• Delivery and pedestrian access to businesses off 7th Place will be maintained 
• Pedestrians on Robert Street, please follow any posted detour routes  

All construction activities are weather and schedule permitting and subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


